AARP Smart DriverTEK

Get Smart About New Vehicle Technology

Sponsored by West Milford Community Services & Recreation

Cars are becoming more technologically advanced every day, with no signs
of slowing down. This means there's more safety technology in today's cars
than ever before. However, many drivers, especially mature drivers, aren't
familiar with how to use the technology to keep them safe.

* June 24, 2025 from 10:30am-12:00pm

* West Milford Township Library, 2nd floor
* 90-minute interactive workshop

* FREE to attend, but must register

* AARP membership is not required
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To register, go to westmilford.org, click on the Services tab at the top of the screen, then select
Community Services & Recreation Registration. Look for Seniors 2025. If you need assistance, call
the Recreation Center office at 97/3-728-2871, Monday - Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm.



